
From: Fred Berrong (see additional contacts in attachment) 

To: John Kennedy 
Date: February 09, 2006

Subject:   
FCC File # 0078-EX-ST-2006
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Kennedy:

The altitude was mis-entered, and the radius of operation was changed by the Customer to avoid 
range traffic at Nellis AFB, NV and Roswell, NM.

Thank you,

Fred Berrong


